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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Joyce Gronroos <hjgron16@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 1:39 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal Curtain

Hello Mr. Barnes, 
 
I do not support the use of thermal curtains in Lake Almanor! I am a member of the Almanor Fishing Association and each year feed 50,000 Eagle 
lake Rainbows from October to May. I also fish in the lake and enjoy the lake. During the summer months our fish currently get parasites when the 
lake warms and if you take more cold water out I believe it will ruin our fishery! No to Thermal Curtains. Their must be a better way to solve down 
river warming like trees along the river for shading. 
 
Respectfully, 
Henry Gronroos 


